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250 people randomly selected for HDC apartments 
 
Two hundred and fifty applicants are now one step closer to becoming homeowners following a 
random selection draw hosted by the Trinidad and Tobago Housing Development Corporation 
(HDC) on Tuesday, November 28, 2023.  
 
Applicants were chosen for homes in the Bon Air North, Oasis Greens, Carlton Place and Cypress 
Hills developments as well as Lakeview Bungalows. Those chosen have been on the HDCs Housing 
Application Fulfilment System (HAFS) for over ten years and must have had a qualifying 
assessment amount between the range of $500,000 to $1,000,000, with a preference for the 
Eastern, Central and Southern areas. Those developments are included in the IDF Housing 
Construction Programme, and those selected will be offered two or three-bedroom housing 
units.  
 
Minister of Housing and Urban Development Camille Robinson-Regis, who delivered the feature 
address, said, “Our blueprint for the coming year envisions the construction of three thousand, 
six hundred and six (3,606) new housing units. This will span various programmes and initiatives. 
From home improvement subsidies for low-income household, this Government is also ensuring 
that there is the ambitious Design-Build-Finance-Programme under public-private partnerships, 
and we are also making sure that housing becomes not just a structure, but a symbol of progress 
and prosperity for all those people who access household through these facilities. We are intent 
on leaving no one behind.” 
 
Also present at the live draw was the Permanent Secretary at the Ministry of Housing and Urban 
Development, Shanmatee Singh Ng Sang; Deputy Permanent Secretary, Ann Marie Francis-
Charles; Chairman of the Trinidad and Tobago Construction Company Limited (CCL), Newman 
George; Managing Director of the HDC, Jayselle McFarlane; General Manager of the Trinidad and 
Tobago Asset Management Company Limited (AMC) Jeremy Campbell; Divisional Manager, 
Corporate Services (Ag.) Amita Gangar, other Divisional Managers and Managers at the HDC. 
 
The event was broadcast live on TTT and i95.5FM, and streamed live on TTT’s and the HDC’s 
Facebook pages. Following the draw, the names of all 250 applicants will be published in the daily 
newspapers on Wednesday, November 29, 2023, and will subsequently be posted to the HDCs 
website. The event was audited by PricewaterhouseCoopers. 
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The Trinidad & Tobago Housing Development Corporation (HDC) is an Agency of the Ministry of 
Housing & Urban Development and has been in the business of providing critical housing 
assistance, through an aggressive construction programme. The HDC is founded on the belief 
that decent, safe and attractive housing is central to the physical and emotional health, 
productivity and self-esteem of the people it serves. 
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